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FORTHCOMING ENGAGEMENTS 

July 2022 PCSOs Julie and Sarah continue with the 
mini police project and will continue to be visiting 
their schools prior to the summer break. Meeting 
with Cemex and stakeholders re Apex lakes issues. 

 

LOCAL PRIORITY 

Every three months, we listen to your concerns and 

look at recent crime statistics to shape the things 

we will concentrate on for the next three months. 

Our priority(s) for the next quarter is: 

TACKLING ANTI-SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR AT OPEN 

SPACES TOWN AND RURAL 

Please support us by reporting any Anti-social 
behaviour in progress by ringing 101. 

We continue to patrol the key hotspot areas for 
anti-social behaviour. 

 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

Operation to tackle anti-social behaviour 

Officers continue to patrol areas of North Hykeham 
and Lincoln to tackle anti-social behaviour. We are 
teaming up with our Lincoln colleagues to crew up 
in a couple of ASB patrol vans for the forthcoming 
summer holidays, to respond to reports of ASB and 
to patrol hot spot areas.  

There is currently a spate of thefts from and of 
works vans 

There are a couple of active gangs at present, one is 
targeting Ford Transits, the other any type of works 
van. CCTV footage has shown the gang responsible 
for the thefts from Transit vans have a device that 
will unlock the central locking of the van and 
disable the alarm. If you can please empty your van 
of your tools, check with your employer if you use a 
works van that your own personal tools are 
covered on their insurance, if not make sure you 
insure your own tools. Please consider fitting and 
using dead locks or fitting a van vault, and where 
possible reverse your van so the rear doors, and 
side door cannot be opened, if that is not possible 
park in well lit, well populated areas, and block the 
van in with another vehicle if at all possible. 
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